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From: Calder Lorenz
To: Wong, Linda (BOS)
Cc: Lydia Bransten
Subject: Support: Eula & Mission Inn Acquisitions
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Hello, 

Thank you to the Budget & Finance Committee members for hearing these agenda items (3&4)
today. 

The Gubbio Project supports the acquisitions of the Eula & Mission Inn. We know that housing
solves homelessness and that there is no medicine as powerful as housing.

We encourage the City and HSH and the Board of Supervisors to continue to acquire units and
buildings throughout the City to support the needs of our unhoused community with access to
housing.

In Community, Calder

-- 
Calder Lorenz (he/him), Harm Reduction Saves Lives, I carry naloxone!
Director of Operations at the Gubbio Project
(415)-571-6391 cell phone
calder@thegubbioproject.org
thegubbioproject.org

mailto:calder@thegubbioproject.org
mailto:linda.wong@sfgov.org
mailto:lydia@thegubbioproject.org
mailto:calder@thegubbioproject.org
https://avanan.url-protection.com/v1/url?o=http%3A//thegubbioproject.org&g=YTQxNGI3MDM4YWI4Y2YzYg==&h=YWEyM2E2ZWI4MmJlZjE3YWUwZTRlN2M1ZTM2NWI2MjZmYjE4NmU0Y2M1MjNkYzFiZGNlYTBjNmRlNzcyMTkwNA==&p=YXAzOnNmZHQyOmF2YW5hbjpvOjhhMWM2YTVhMzEwOWRjYTI1ZjE1YTE1MDg5YmQwNDgwOnYx

